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EDITORIAL

Dear readers,

We are glad to share with you volume eight of the InterEULawEast − Jour-
nal for the International and European Law, Economics, and Market Integra-
tions. Hopefully, at the time of writing this editorial, it seems that there is a 
growing number of vaccinated people, and the pandemic is coming to its end. 
Coming back to normal life means that we have changed some old patterns 
and everyday life will be definitely different than before at least from the per-
spective of the academic community. Distance learning, online communica-
tion with students and colleagues, digitalization of every aspect of working 
conditions brought us a number of pros and cons that must be considered. 
Thanks to our previous efforts and the fact that we have embraced the dig-
italization of the Journal from the very beginning, we are more than happy 
that our work and communication with all involved parties: authors, reviewers, 
technical staff, and readers haven’t been jeopardized with a pandemic. 

In this issue, we are publishing several interesting scientific papers in the field 
of law, marketing, and economy. The authors are domestic and foreign with 
specific emphasis to the authors from east European countries what was the 
aim from the very beginning. Mainly the topics deal with national and inter-
national issues from a comparative perspective. 

We do hope that you will enjoy this issue wherever you are but hopefully on 
your summer vacation.

Hana Horak, Editor-in-Chief

Zagreb, June 2021


